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SUMMERTIME!
 
As the song goes, "Summertime and the livin' is easy." Our two year olds
certainly felt that way last week. They came to school comfortably dressed in
their PAJAMAS!!

They loved it. We played outside, we read books and we also watched
movies in our pjs. It was a nice change for the children. They thought it was
really neat. We hope your summer is as comfortable as ours was that day!
Enjoy!
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We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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